
 

   

 

    

 

 

During Safari time let’s take a walk on the “wild side” as we will 

discover the idea of diversity and experience a plethora of our 

feathered and furred friends.  

Our books for this topic will take us to the rainforest floor and the 

height of the lush canopy that the jungle animals call home 

 

 

Water Day – Thursday, July 18 
 Let’s get the sprinklers out and water toys too…It’s water day! 

Please bring a towel and water shoes. 

Have your child wear their bathing suit underneath their clothes and 

don’t forget to apply sunscreen before your child comes to school.  
 

 

 

Fall Semester- The 2024-25 school year is soon approaching and we are almost to 

capacity. If you haven’t signed up for the new school year please contact Mrs. Geri 

for registration forms. Our new school year  begins Monday, August 12. 

Information regarding the new school year will be sent home soon. If you don’t 

receive anything by the end of July, please call the office.  

 


